
Delaware State Board of Education 
Process for Providing Public Comment at Board Meetings 

 

The State Board of Education values input and feedback from Delaware citizens on the 
matters that come before it. 

Public Comment at Regular Board Meetings:  

Members of the public are welcome to speak before the State Board of Education 
during the scheduled public comment period at every regular board meeting. Public 
comment sign-up sheets are located at the entrance of the Board meeting room on 
the day of the meeting. While meetings are held virtually, persons wishing to address 
the Board can send their name, the name of their group (if speaking on behalf of a 
group), and the topic of their comment to Delaware.SBE@sbe.k12.de.us by 4pm on 
the day of the meeting.  

Opportunity to sign up will also be provided during the meeting. At the designated 
time, the Board President will read the names on the sign-up sheet in the order in 
which individuals have signed up. 

To provide all members of the public with an equal opportunity to speak to the board, each 
organization is limited to three minutes and individuals are limited to two minutes, unless 
otherwise noted. 

Please Note: Normally, the Board will not respond to questions by or engage in a dialogue 
with those offering comments in writing or during the Board meeting, but may respond in 
writing to a person or group. 
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